Ibeach.

Flariga's Warmest Weloomse
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UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION
MEMORANDUM NO. 18-15

DATE: January 23, 2018

TO: Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk

Via: A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Dlrector%

FROM: Shana Coombs-Gordon, Interim Utility Compliance & Efficiency Manager

SUBJECT: $287,500 Interconnect Grant Agreement Execution with FDEP

The City of Pompano Beach has water interconnects with Fort Lauderdale, Coconut Creek and
Broward County. These interconnects will be utilized in emergency situations such as water
quality or quantity issues, fire demands and natural or manmade disasters.

This grant will cover 50% of the total cost, approximately $567,600 in rehabilitating the
remaining four of six interconnects. Additional funds will come from the Utility’s Capital
Improvement Plan (CIP) and State Revolving Fund (SRF) loan.



